June 20th, 2018

Dear Hafele Singapore Valued Customers and Business Partners,

Subject: Cessation of Assembling Services for SYMO Lock Effective July 15th, 2018

Thank you very much for your ongoing support on Hafele’s products. Please accept this letter as
notification of the Cessation of SYMO Assembling Services. This cessation is the result of an ongoing cost
increases from internal labour, raw materials from suppliers, shipping and transportation. Therefore, the
current market conditions do not leave us any room to maintain our current SYMO Assembling Services.
Effective July 15th, 2018, Hafele Singapore will CEASE to supply Assembled SYMO Locks.

Thank you for your understanding, co-operation and support. Hafele remains committed to providing
leadership role in the markets we serve through creation and supplies of high quality products and solutions
for our customers.

If you have questions, please contact your local Hafele sales representative.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

@/\MJY

Michelle Yow Danny Ng
Sales Manager Strategic Business Manager
Hafele Singapore Pte Ltd Hafele Singapore Pte'Ltd

cc Kristy, Josephine, Brian, Pang




